
March 2019 

Dear Classmate: 

As you know, our 55th Reunion will be held from May 30 – June 2. As of 
the date of this letter, 49 of our classmates and friends have indicated 
that they plan to return to campus that weekend. We have listed those 
who have already indicated they are coming on the reverse side of this 
letter. You can see updates by going to the Class of 1964 Reunion page 
on the College’s website for an updated/ongoing list of “Who’s 
Attending the 55th.” Our class page is bowdoin.edu/reunion/1964.html. 
We think that this has been a terrific response, but hope that more of you 
will decide to attend. Every effort has been made to keep Reunion fees at 
an affordable rate. In fact, the costs shown on the registration form 
reflect generous contributions by some of our classmates that has 
resulted in a reduction of $100 a person!  

The time to formally register is ASAP and you can do that by completing 
and returning the enclosed registration form. We also wanted to let you 
know that we have had a terrific response to our 55th Reunion 
Newsletter with approximately 50 classmates submitting news and 
photos. You should have received that by now, and we hope you’re 
enjoying it.  

If you haven’t yet made arrangements for lodging you should do that as 
soon as possible. If you plan to stay off campus, the College has reserved 
a block of rooms at the Comfort Inn on Pleasant Street (207-729-1129). If 
you are interested in staying there please mention that you are attending 

Bowdoin’s 55th Reunion Weekend, and reserve your room by May 15. You can also consult the 
College’s list of accommodations on the Bowdoin website at 
bowdoin.edu/about/campus-location/visitor-resources/index.html.  

The schedule of activities for our class is being firmed up and we hope that you will be pleased with the 
results. We are particularly excited that Bob Hooke’s Polar Bear Sculpture will be dedicated at Whittier 
Field on Friday afternoon. Our preliminary schedule is enclosed. 

Casual attire is suggested for all. When arriving on campus, please check in at the Welcome Center in 
Moulton Union to register and pick-up other weekend related materials. Additional College sponsored 
activities will take place throughout the weekend and will be contained in the College’s Reunion 
schedule. 

The Reunion Committee has worked hard to provide an exciting weekend of activities as well as 
sufficient time for folks to simply hang out and visit. We are looking forward to seeing as many of you as 
possible on campus in the spring.  

Fondest wishes to you all, 

Bruce Lutsk Roger Tuveson
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Those already planning to attend 

Steve Beale 

Alan Bennett 

Roger Berle 

Rick Black 

Walt Christie 

David Cohen 

Rick Copeland 

Bill Edwards 

George Eliades 

Fred Filoon 

Bob Frank 

Chris Gianopoulos 

Dev Hamlen 

Carol Hancock 

Steve Haskell 

Hap Hennigar 

Maynard Hincks 

Dave Hirth 

Bill Horton 

Rob Jarratt 

Dave Kilgour 

Hank Lawrie 

Bruce Lutsk 

Dick Mack 

Mike Napolitano 

Tom Oliver 

Fred Orkin 

Rob Osterhout 

Art Ostrander 

Victor Papacosma 

Chuck Phillips 

John Pope 

Jim Reis 

Shep Remis 

Ned Robinson 

Skip Robinson 

Sherm Rounsville 

Al Ryan 

Harley Schwadron 

Pete Seaver 

Larry Segal 

Michael Sherman 

Harry Silverman 

Peter Small 

Peter Stonebraker 
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